
HEREFORD TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

December 19, 2024 

The special budget meeting of the Hereford Township Board of Supervisors was held in 
person at the municipal building and via Zoom. Those present were Supervisors John Membrino, 
Keith Masemore, Karla Dexter and Secretary Hannah Edwards. 
 
Guests:  
Zoom: Candace Perry, Tom O’Connor  
 
Mr. Membrino called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  
 
Engineer/Solicitor:  
 
Budget:  
1. Adopt Resolution 2024-13 Adopting the 2025 Municipal Budget  

-Mr. Membrino made a motion to adopt resolution 2024-13, adopting the 2025 Municipal 
Budget. Mrs. Dexter second the motion. All in favor, motion carried 

2. Adopt Resolution 2024-14 Setting the 2025 Tax Millage  
- Mr. Membrino made a motion to adopt resolution 2024-14, setting the 2025 Tax Millage 

rate for the general fund 1.5mills. Mr. Masemore second that motion. All in favor, 
motion carried 

 
Mr. Membrino also wanted to discuss the 2025 meeting dates for the budget time during 2026 
creation. There needs to be 30 days between the second meeting in Nov to the second meeting 
in Dec. He wants everyone to be mindful so there is no planning for a special meeting if not 
needed or requested.  
 
Unfinished Business  
 
Miscellaneous Correspondence and Information  
 
Public Comment  
 
Adjourn 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT   
There being no further business, Mr. Membrino made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. 
Masemore. All were in favor. Motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
____________________________________
_ 

                                                                                    Hannah Edwards, Secretary/Treasurer 


